Prof. R.C. Punnett, F.R.S., Whittinghama Lodge, CAMBRIDGE.

Dear Professor Punnett,

An old school friend of mine, Captain Gunston, who is now an M.I., and a poultry breeder, has written to me about your "Cambars". I suppose at some stage you will release the breed for the fanciers to play about with, and he is concerned to get hold of some of them as soon as may be with a view to breeding utility characters into them.

Possibly you would find it useful to have him co-operating with you in this kine; in any case I should be glad to know if you could let him have some this year or next, as he seems rather struck with their possibilities, and wants to be among the first breeders to push the new breed.

Yours sincerely,